
 GREATER LYNCHBURG TRANSIT COMPANY 

 We're Here To Get You There! 

 

 

 

 

GLTC transition to Microtransit Service Public Hearings. 

 

The Greater Lynchburg Transit Company has scheduled four hearings throughout July and 

August. The four hearing are listed below. 

 

• Saturday, July 20th, 2024, 10:15AM – 12:15PM 

• Monday, July 22nd, 2024, 6:15PM – 8:15PM 

• Tuesday, July 30th, 2024, 2:30PM – 4:30PM 

• Wednesday, August 7th, 2024, 8:30AM – 9:30AM 

 

Hearing Location: GLTC Transfer Station, 800 Kemper St., Lynchburg, VA 24501 

 

The purpose of these hearings is to learn about the proposed microtransit transition as 

recommended by the Virginia Department of Rail and Public Transportation. A presentation 

highlighting the service offerings and goals for the project will be available for review. The 

public is invited to attended and share feedback/testimony on the transition of the following 

routes to microtransit service: Route 6, Route 6/7X, Route 7A, Route7B. 

 

Those not able to attend the meetings can submit written testimony no later than August 6th, 

2024. 

 

Written Comments are to be addressed to: 

Microtransit Transition, Greater Lynchburg Transit Company, P.O. BOX 11286, Lynchburg, VA 

24501 

 

You may also email your comments to feedback@gltconline.com 

Reference “Microtransit Transition” in the subject line. 

 

American Disability Act (ADA) accommodations are available. Please contact GLTC at 434-

455-5080 or email feedback@gltconline.com at least 72 hours before hearing date. 

 

Greater Lynchburg Transit Company (GLTC) is committed to ensuring that no person is 

excluded from participation in or denied the benefits of its transit services based on race, color, 

or national origin, as protected by the U.S. Constitution, federal statutes, and the regulations. 

Please contact GLTC at 434-455-5080 or email feedback@gltconline.com with your questions. 

 


